Page 1 of 1

Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Holman, Donna (UTC) on behalf of Jones, Philip (UTC)

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2007 8:20 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: RPOA does not support Washington Water's proposal to take over the Highlands System

FYI

Donna

From: Rosario Property [mailto:rpoa.board@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2007 9:33 PM

To: Sidran, Mark (UTC); Jones, Philip (UTC); Oshie, Patrick (UTC); Trotter, Don (UTC); Ward, Jim (UTC); Herta
Fairbanks; Bea Von Tobel; Gunther Eschenbrenner; Jobin Suthergreen

Subject: RPOA does not support Washington Water's proposal to take over the Highlands System

September 27, 2007

Dear Commissioners:
RPOA does not support the latest proposal for Washington Water to take over the Highlands System.

We have just received a copy of Mike Ireland’s proposal to take over the Highland’s System for
$60,000.

We were in agreement when the takeover price was one dollar, as it provided a level playing field for the
3 Homeowner groups of about 250 families. We cannot support the $60,000 figure or any other amount
more than a dollar without knowing how the proposed transaction would be equitable for all the rate
payers of Rosario and Vusario, about 150 families.

Sincerely,

Rosario Property Owners Association.
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